
 

5972 County Road 234 
 Durango, CO 81301 
 Phone:  970-259-3102 

 

             2-24-2020 

 

In regards to the fourth quarter TTHM violation of 2019  

 

Dear Residents, 

 

     The Metro Districts first quarter TTHM (Total Tri Halo Methane) samples have come back 

from the lab and we are below the running annual average of 80 PPB (Parts per Billion).  Our 

First quarter sample of 2020 came back as 29.6 PPB.  Here is a snapshot of our current TTHM 

compliance values. 

 

 

 1st Quarter 

Average 

2nd Quarter 

Average 

3rd Quarter 

Average 

4th Quarter 

Average 

TTHM 

Running 

average 

Results in 

PPB 

29.6 75.4 139 75.2 79.8 

Month 

sampled 

Jan 2020 April 2019 July 2019 October 2019  

 

     Our next samples will be drawn the third week of April and with standard lab turn around we 

will have results in May and will post to our web site as well as report to the State.  With the 

light winter we have had and the river maintaining flow throughout the year we expect that the 

organic carbon loading to be similar to years past. 

 

    We are hopeful that our priority 4 water case will come to completion this year. It will add 2/3 

more water for our use from the river and allow for greater dilution when environmental events 

happen in our watershed.  As always please feel free to contact me with questions or concerns at 

970-946-8566 or email me at robert@edgemontranch.com 

 

Thank you, 

Robert Ludwig, ERMD Operator  
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